International Symposium Invitation “Current Trends in Natural Sciences”: University of Pitesti (Romania), April 19 – 21, 2018

Dear Colleagues,
You are cordially invited to participate in the 2018 “Current Trends in Natural Sciences” Scientific Symposium held in Pitesti at April 19-21 (Romania). The symposium is organized by the Faculty of Sciences, Physical Education and Informatics from University of Pitesti. With this occasion you will have also the opportunity to participate to the traditional festival “Tulips Symphony”.
We sincerely hope that you will join us in making 2018 Symposium a truly memorable experience for all participants, and a great success.
We look forward to welcoming you to Pitesti 2018 “Current Trends in Natural Sciences” Scientific Symposium. 
The papers presented at the symposium will be evaluated by the Scientific Committee. Scientific papers will be published on CD-ROM and online in CTNS Journal. Current Trends in Natural Sciences (CTNS) is a peer-reviewed free open access journal for original research articles or review articles in English. All accepted manuscripts in PDF format will be published free of cost. 
Our journal covers the following academic fields: horticulture (fruit growing, viticulture, vegetable growing, floriculture, etc.), biology, ecology and environmental protection, soil science, education, quality of life, etc. 
CTNS Journal is indexed/abstracted in: Google Scholar, SCIPIO, Index Copernicus, CAB ABSTRACT, Global Health Database, Horticultural Science Abstracts Database, Environmental Science Database, DOAJ (Directory of Open Access Journals), etc. 
For more information please visit the website: http://natsci.upit.ro/international-symposium/ 
Registration fee: EUR 40 (150 lei)
For further information you can contact us at this email address (symposium_CTNS_upit@yahoo.com) or phone 004 0723 273 786 (Assoc. Prof. Dr. Cristian Popescu). 
Kindly please disseminate this information to your colleagues & contacts (academic or research community). 
Apologies if you received multiple copies of this conference announcement. 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Pitesti (Romania), in April, 19 -21, 2018!
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Sincerely,
Dean
George Mihail MAN, Assoc. Prof., PhD
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